7/07/2016 Phone Log- RO455 Unocal #1871, 66 MacArthur Blvd, Oakland
Duration: Approximately 7 minutes

Received a call from Mr. Roger Batra. He was responding to a NOR sent out last month. Mr. Batra was
informing me that he was the lessee for the property and that he would be forwarding me contact
information for the owners of the property.

Mr. Batra also said that the remediation equipment had been shut down in 2013 but was still on site. |
informed him the case was under review for closure and that removal of the equipment would be a
condition of closure.

I thank him for his follow up to my information request

Keith Nowell



